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MEMORANDUM 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Members of City Council  

FROM: Steve Groom, Finance Director 
 Sonya Claar Tee, City Clerk 
 Randy Beehler, Communications & Public Affairs Director 

 
DATE: December 20, 2019 

RE: Levy Lid Lift follow-up, February ballot 

 

This is to provide feedback on progress on the December 3rd resolution authorizing the submission 
of a Levy Lid Lift proposition for February 11, 2020, election. 

 

The resolution included authorization of a voters’ pamphlet, including arguments for and against, 
prepared by committees appointed by council not later than 45 days before publication.  However, 
the decision selecting the February 11th election date precludes any such committee or pamphlet 
due to the 45-day time frame because there are only 35 days remaining from the January 7th 
council meeting to the election itself. 
 
The County Elections office confirmed receipt of the ballot title and language approved by 
resolution.   
 
Further, staff is working on FAQs to be made available over the various City communications 
platforms. 
 

 
Information only.  No action required. 


